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June 15, 2023 
Jennifer Everett, Rulemaking Coordinator 
Coastal Resources Commission 
Sent via email only to: Jennifer.everett@deq.nc.gov 
 
Re:  Extension of the Period of Review for 15A NCAC 07H .0208, .0308, 07K .0207, 07M .0602, 
.0603. 
 
Dear Ms. Everett:  
 
At today’s meeting, in response to your agency’s request to extend the period of review in order 
to allow additional time to address change requests, the Rules Review Commission extended the 
period of review for the above-captioned rules in accordance with G.S. 150B-21.10. 
 
Pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.13, when the Commission extends the period of review, it is required to 
approve or object to rules or call a public hearing on the same within 70 days.  Moreover, pursuant 
to 26 NCAC 05 .0115(b), any rule subject to extension “shall be reviewed at the second regularly 
scheduled meeting following the extension” unless (1) the agency submits written notice to RRC 
staff of the agency’s intent that the rule be reviewed at the first regularly scheduled meeting 
following the extension, and (2) the agency submits written responses to all requests for changes 
no later than 10 business days prior to the first meeting following the extension. 
 
If you intend for these rules to be reviewed at the July 20, 2023 meeting, your notice and responses 
are due no later than July 6, 2023.  Otherwise, your responses will be due on August 3, 2023, and 
the rules will be reviewed at the August 17, 2023 meeting. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Commission’s actions, please let me know. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/Brian Liebman 

 Brian Liebman 
 Commission Counsel 

http://www.oah.nc.gov/
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